
 

 
 

 
 
 

MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
Hospital Transmittal No. 280 

Laboratory Transmittal No. 77 
Managed Care Organizations No. 144 

Physician Transmittal No. 150 
December 23, 2020 

 
 
To:   Hospitals 

Laboratories 
  Managed Care Organizations 
  Physicians 
 
From:   Alex Shekhdar, Acting Director 
  Medical Benefits Management 
 
Re:   UPDATE - COVID-19 Reimbursable Vaccine, Laboratory and Infusion Codes   
  
Note:  Please ensure that appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of 
the contents of this memorandum. 
  
 
For future updates regarding additions to reimbursable COVID-19 vaccine, laboratory, and 
infusion codes, Maryland Medicaid has compiled the information into two corresponding fee 
schedules: the COVID-19 Reimbursable Laboratory Fee Schedule and the COVID-19 
Reimbursable Vaccine and Infusion Code Fee Schedule. These fee schedules will replace future 
transmittals and will be updated on an ongoing basis.  
 
Both schedules are available on the Maryland Medicaid Provider Information Page at: 
https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/Pages/Provider-Information.aspx. If you have any questions, 
please contact Christa Smith at christa.smith@maryland.gov. 
 
For MCO-related questions, please contact Pam Williams by email at 
pam.williams@maryland.gov. 
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